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In accordance with Chapter 12, Annex 14 of the Chile-Japan Strategic Economic 

Partnership, Chile hereby notifies Japan of the newly calculated thresholds for Chile’s 

procurement covered by Chapter 12 of the Agreement, effective April 1, 2022: 

 

 

  SDR 
CLP (CHILEAN 

PESOS) 

Subsection A 
a) for procurement of goods and services:       100.000           109.145.810  

b) for procurement of construction services:    5.000.000        5.457.290.517  

Subsection B 
a) for procurement of goods and services:       200.000           218.291.621  

b) for procurement of construction services:  10.000.000      10.914.581.034  

Subsection C 
a) for procurement of goods and services:       300.000           327.437.431  

b) for procurement of construction services:  10.000.000      10.914.581.034  

 

 

The thresholds above were calculated in accordance with Annex 14, Part 5, Section 2 

of the Chile-Japan Strategic Economic Partnership, expressed in its national currency 

according to that Agreement. 

 

The next adjustment of the threshold values will be made in two years and will 

become effective on March 31, 2024. 

 

 


